Kenaston SuperDraft is very pleased to announce that Saskatoon Media Group-CJWW 600, is going
to be do a Live On Location for our upcoming 2024 Playoff Draft!

They will be in Kenaston, on Monday, April 22, 2024 from 10am until 2pm, doing spots live from
Kenaston Place and airing them on CJWW 600. While our team is actively working hard to get our
participants entries. Our phone lines, fax lines and email will be running from 8am until 6pm this
day. So, get your entries in and listen to CJWW 600 for updates!

Deadline is Monday, April 22, 2024 @ 6pm CST

We want to say Thanks, for the major sponsorship during this time, in promoting our 2024 Playoff
Draft!



